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Loving one another, 
building each other up 

 

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick 

Monday 22nd December 2021 

Dear parents/carers 

This year has been hard for all.  In a house close by, where 

money is scarce, a child will run downstairs on Christmas day but 

find the room empty. Would you want that to happen to your child?  

 

This Christmas some families won’t have enough money to buy presents for 

their relatives at home.  

 

For years the Salvation Army have been working tirelessly to help these 

families in need. We, the School Council, would be really upset if we didn’t have 

presents on Christmas day therefore we really, really, really want to help with 

the Salvation Army’s Christmas Present Appeal. We kindly request: 

• Baby toys for boys and girls  

• Toys for girls 

• Toys for boys  

• Books 

• Gifts for men 

• Gifts for women 

• Chocolates 

• Luxury food items (long date)  

 

These things will be deeply appreciated by the Salvation Army and the School 

Council. Please make sure they are brand new and un-wrapped. Please bring in by 

the Monday 13th December. 

 

Yours gratefully, the School Council 
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